
 22nd February 2023 

 Budmouth CCF Cadet and Past Cadets Spring Dinner - Friday 31st March 2023 

 Dear Cadets/ Past Cadets / Parents and Carers 

 We  are  pleased  to  announce  that  we  are  planning  our  annual  Budmouth  Combined  Cadet  Force 
 Cadet  and  Former  Cadet,  Spring  Mess  Dinner.  The  Dinner  will  be  held  at  the  Lugger  Inn  Func�on 
 Room,  Chickerell,  Weymouth  on  Friday  31st  March  2023.  We  are  hoping  that  you,  whether  you  are  a 
 former  or  current  cadet,  will  be  able  to  join  us  to  celebrate  all  the  achievements  that  our  cadets  have 
 a�ained during the last year. 

 Cadets  should  arrive  at  the  Lugger  Inn  by  7.00pm.  The  evening  will  run  on  similar  lines  of  a 
 tradi�onal  regimental  mess  dinner  with  some  ceremony  but  taken  quite  lightly.  As  this  is  a  formal 
 evening  we  ask  that  cadets,  and  other  guests,  are  dressed  accordingly;  black  �e  and  long  dresses,  or 
 a  minimum  of  shirt  and  �e  and  dresses.  The  evening  will  consist  of  a  three  course  meal,  followed  by 
 a disco and  karaoke. The entertainment will finish at 11pm 

 The  cost  of  the  evening  is  £29  per  person,  this  is  for  the  three  course  meal  and  the  evening's 
 entertainment.  If  you  would  like  to  a�end  then  you  will  need  to  pay  £29  using  the  Pay360  website. 
 You  will  also  need  to  provide  your  food  choices  and  contact  informa�on  using  the  Google  form  that  is 
 on the Budmouth Website. 

 If you have any ques�ons then please feel free to contact me:  stemple@budmouth-aspira�ons.org 

 Regards 

 Samantha Temple – Major 
 Budmouth CCF Contingent Commander 

 PS Unfortunately we do not have the email addresses for all past cadets. 
 If you still are in contact with any I would be grateful if you could forward this invitation 
 to them. 


